
On 27th of February 2018 we started our second guided trip to the sanctuary of Patagonian wilderness. We were three guides 

and had three delegates ï a perfect mixture for a lot of support during our adventure.  

The weather provided us with a mixture of sunshine-wind-days up to heavy rain and slight snowstorm. Our satellite-device 

provided us with the necessary weather-information and we could stay calm although it felt sometimes tough. 

We had some great days and we brought home a lot of unforgettable experiences and photographs. 

Join us on the next adventure in February 2020! 

Stefan 

Sunrise seen from the ridge in the east of El Chalten s on our first morning 
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Approaching the giant´s teeth 

Planning at Piedra Negra 

Guidesteam: Martin Gumpold, Stefan Brunner and SG  



Patagonian contrasts . . .  

© Mrz-18             - challenging experiences                                    3 

Our trip 2018 
from 27th of February ï 6th of March 2018 



This year autumn donated us a lot of sweet berries, that 

had a great effect on our breakfast and tongues �-�-  
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